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Abb 181987
Docket No. 50-312

Sacramento Municipal Utility District |
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station '

14440 Twin Cities Road
Herald, California 95638-9799

Attention: Mr. G. C. Andognini
Chief Executive Officer, Nuclear

Thank you for your letter of July 29, 1987, in response to our letter dated
June 29, 1987, which forwarded the safeguards inspection report
50-312/87-18.

The corrective actions you have taken will be reviewed during future security
inspections.

Sincerely, .

}
| James L. Montgomery, Chief
| Nuclear Materials Safety and
i Safeguards Branch
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